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Purpose: 
 

To establish the process for responding to Alberta Gaming and Liquor Commission 
requests for municipal comments on gaming applications in the city of Red Deer.   

 
 
Policy Statement: 
 

1. When asked by the Alberta Gaming and Liquor Commission to express its 
support, or lack of support for the licensing of any new, expanded, or renovated 
casino development within the boundaries of Red Deer, the City Manager will 
issue a news release and place paid advertising advising the community that The 
City has received this request and directing that individuals may forward their 
views directly to the Alberta Gaming and Liquor Commission and/or their 
Provincial MLA; 

 
2. A letter will be sent to Alberta Gaming and Liquor Commission on gaming 

applications advising of the process followed and indicating that no expression of 
support or non-support by Council will be issued. 

  
 
Scope/Application: 
 

Applies to requests that are not within the regulatory control of The City. 
  

 
Authority/Responsibility to Implement:  

 
City Manager 

 
 
References/Links: 
 

 December 16, 2002 Council Meeting Agenda 
 Council Resolution passed at the December 16, 2002 Council Meeting (Page 14 

of December 16, 2002 Council Minutes) 
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Inquiries/Contact Person: 
 

Legislative Services Manager  
 
 
Document History: 
 
Approved: December 16, 2002  

 
 
 
Administrative Revisions: 

 
Date: Description: 
March 12, 2010    changed font and order of headings 
June 7, 2010  Renumbered from 4413-C to 7025-C (due to 

moving it from Inspections & Licensing to LGS)  
 Updated to Legislative & Governance Services 

Manager from Legislative & Administrative Services 
Manager (under “Inquiries/Contact Person”) 

August 3, 2012  Changed Legislative & Governance Services 
Manager to Legislative Services Manager in 
“Inquiries/Contact Person” section 

 


